
The Select Board are currently accepting applications for the Leonard Morse Grant Panel of the 
MetroWest Health Foundation. The Leonard Morse Grants Panel oversees the distribution of certain 
restricted funds of the MetroWest Health Foundation which may but need not be, exclusively focused 
on the needs of the Natick community.  The Panel is responsible for ensuring that the use of these 
funds is in keeping with the mission and purpose of the Foundation, and is directed to meeting the 
health needs of the Natick community. 

Members shall possess the skills and experience which can contribute to the purpose and mission of the 
Panel and Foundation.  The Panel shall have a diversity of exposure and interests so as to reflect the 
broad interests of the Natick community.  No Panel member shall represent any particular group or 
special interests except only the broad interests of the Natick community. 

Candidates should submit a letter of interest and resume by May 27, 2022, to 
selectboard@natickma.org.  For more information, please contact the office of the Select Board at 
(508)647- 6410. 
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